### Area 75 Assembly - October 19, 2014

### **MAICO Report**

MAICO Youngtimers/Oldtimers Workshop is November 8<sup>th</sup>, Trinity Lutheran Ch., 1904 Winnebago St., from 10am to 3pm. Chili cook off. Bring your own chili in a small crock pot. There will be prizes, 3 gift certificates to MAICO. Flyers are in the back on the table.

MAICO – donations are up so thank you to all the groups that continue to support their Central Office.

MAICO is changing answering services to bring down the cost. The new service will be in place next February.

MAICO website – MAICO tech team is working on improving the user friendly capability on the MAICO website. They hope to go live with new version by January 1<sup>st</sup>, 2015.

MAICO 2015-16 Meeting Directory is going to be printed. The Cut-off date for any changes, deletions & additions is Friday, October 24<sup>th</sup>.

## Append 201# Area 75 Spring Conference

#### **Final Report**

This is the second area conference that I have had the opportunity to chair and once again it was an honor to serve.

I need to commend the Committee Chairs. We made a great team and they all did an exemplary job.

This conference committee took some initiative and was able to offer on line registration. I have reported on this separate item previously but would like to share that it was not difficult to do and 1/3 of our registrations came through this process. There were NO additional costs to the area and as far as I know there were no anonymity issues. This was, in our humble opinion, a successful addition to the registration process.

We had 410 registered guests, 203 banquets sold and 100 breakfasts. We met the contractual agreement with the Hotel, although it came right down to the wire. Frankly, we were disappointed in the lack of participation from guests outside of the Racine area.

The conference was a success and if you joined us I trust that you enjoyed yourself. The panels and speakers were outstanding as was our guest from GSO, Clay R.

I cannot say enough about the staff at The Racine Marriott. They went above and beyond what would be expected in helping to meet the goals of the conference.

All the bills are paid. All of the seed money has been reimbursed to the Area and we ended with about \$1,250.00.

Any other comments would be unnecessary embellishment. It takes a lot of time and effort from a lot of people to pull off an Area Conference and I am grateful that I could be a part of this one.

Peace

Jon H K. Racine, WI

2615 CONFERENCE	PLANNING	MEETINL	REPORT	10/19/19
-----------------	----------	---------	--------	----------

THE CONFERENCE PLANNING IS RIGHT ON SCHEDURE,
ALL PANELS ARE SET.
THE REGISTRATION FLIERS HAVE BEEN PRINTED AND ARE

AVAILABLE FOR THE DOMS TO PICK UP, WE ARE STILL

WORKING ON GETTING THE FLYER ON THE AREA 75

WERS ITE. SHOULD ONLY BE A COUPLE OF DAYS YET. YOU

CAN REGISTER ONLINE THROUGH EVENTBRITE. IN FO ON FAYER.

RESPECTENLLY SUBMITTED

CHRIS S.

2015 CONFERENCE CHAIR

# 2016 - 65th Avez 75 Conference-May 20-22 District 34 Report

Hello everyone,

I am pleased to report that all planning committee chair and colchair (ALt.) positions are filled. We have had ... 6 planning Meetings and are on suggested schedual from Area 75 ... con d'evence guidelines. A special thank you in rememberance of Joan Johnson's .. Service as Conference Advisor and thank ... You to Nancy Horne for continuing to help as Conference Advisor. We have selected our theme "Happy, Joyans and ... Free and logo the butter fly. We have produced the "Save The Date" poster/flyer. Our, next planning Meeting will be November 9th, 2PM at the Northwest Alono Club Good Shepherd Church, Menomonee Falls, WI

> Your's in Service, Jim R: Dist, 34 DCM 2016 Arez 75 Conference

Printing/Publicity Chair